
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: November 16, 2023
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: John Paton, Executive Director

Kate Greabeiel, Team Handball Commissione
Re: Team Handball Provincial Championship Host Needed

The Alberta Schools’ Athletic Association is still in need of a host for the Tier II Team Handball

Provincial Championships on May 10 & 11, 2024.

If you would like to host this event, please fill out this form as soon as possible.

As per policy, if there is not a host in place one month prior to a Championship, it will be

canceled. For a bid to be awarded, it must be received by the ASAA office one week prior to an

Executive Meeting. This means that a bid must be submitted by April 4, 2024.

Please contact brad@asaa.ca if you have any questions.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf--TOZz6DIcELWc-xX53Svvw4LCwLP4yTXt1ED3MQ_3ZQL6Q/viewform
mailto:brad@asaa.ca

